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Year 5s will  continue to focus on story writing. 

Year 6s will be continuing work on The Arrival and 

editing the stories they have been writing about 

arriving in a new country. 

Together we will be looking in more depth at our 

class story, Cosmic, and focusing on one sentence 

paragraphs. 

Spellings will be a revision of spelling rules we 

have learnt this year. 

Year 5s will be looking at measures, 

specifically converting units of 

measurement. 

Year 6s will be  taking continuing to revise 

work ready for SATS. 

Please continue to complete  your 5 

Mathletics activities at home.  

 

 

 

 

 


